
From: Buselli, Bradley
To: Buselli, Bradley
Subject: RE: Permit Renewal_RAI Response Extension Request, 9122-42-1
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From: Cinquino, Dawn [mailto:Dawn.Cinquino@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 8:08 AM
To: David Hodges <DHodges@mittauer.com>
Cc: Kothur, Bheem <Bheem.Kothur@dep.state.fl.us>; Baker, Bryan <Bryan.Baker@dep.state.fl.us>;
 Buselli, Bradley <Bradley.Buselli@dep.state.fl.us>; Butler, Homer <Homer.Butler@dep.state.fl.us>;
 Jarmolowski, James <James.Jarmolowski@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: RE: Permit Renewal_RAI Response Extension Request, 9122-42-1
 
Dave,
 
An extension of 30 days is approved. Please provide the complete responses to the RAI for Liquid
 Environmental Services by December 6, 2017.
 
Should you have any questions, please give me a call at 850-245-8766.
 
Sincerely,
 

DawnCinquino
 

Dawn M. Cinquino, Esq., P.E., P.G.
Professional Engineer II
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road,  MS 4560
Tallahassee, FL  32399
Dawn.Cinquino@dep.state.fl.us
Office: 850-245-8766

 
Please note: Florida has a broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state employees are public records and may
 be made available to the public or media upon request.  This email communication, and future emails to my attention may therefore be
 subject to public disclosure.
 
 
 
 

From: David Hodges [mailto:DHodges@mittauer.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2017 4:04 PM
To: Cinquino, Dawn <Dawn.Cinquino@dep.state.fl.us>
Cc: Kothur, Bheem <Bheem.Kothur@dep.state.fl.us>
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Subject: Permit Renewal_RAI Response Extension Request
 
Dear Ms. Cinquino,
 
We are near completion with our response to the Department RAI of October 6, 2017 regarding the
 Liquid Environment Solutions Permit Renewal package comments.  We request a 30 day extension
 in order to allow us time to complete the response, and for the modifications of the
 enclosures/attachments.  A copy of the Department RAI is attached for your convenience in
 identifying the relevant file.
 
Sincerely,
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